Caroline O'Neill



From:

G.J. McCoyd

Sent:

11 April 2017 12:31

To:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject:

Network Rail Anglia Level Crossing Reductions TWA Order

Network Rail Anglia Level Crossing Reductions TWA Order

E52 Golden Square Bures EX/146/21

Dear Sir/madam

After the consultation I am disappointed that Rail Network is to close the crossing to all users. This is despite 94% disagreeing with the proposals and there not being an indecent of any type during 2011-2015.

Many walkers use the line and walk back from Chappel to Bures or vice versa. The alternative would make the walk considerable less enjoyable.

yours faithfully

G J McCoyd

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

1

